
TO: Mario A. Ortega Jr., Boards and Commissions Coordinator 

FROM: Fedra Chapa, Economic Development Coordinator 

COPIES: Veronica Garcia, Director NHSD 

SUBJECT: TIRZ #15 – Northeast Crossing 

DATE:  11/21/2023 

The following individuals are applicants for the TIRZ #15: 

• Chelsea Seale – New appointment
• Sharon Newport – New appointment

The Tax Increment Financing (TIF) Division staff and the City Attorney’s Office have reviewed 
the applications and confirmed eligibility for service.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at 210-207-3382. 

Approved:    ________________________ 
 Ian Benavidez  

   Deputy Director, NHSD 

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 

Neighborhood and Housing Services Department 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM 




